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Cooper Crest Homeowners Asrcclation

2208 Copper Crest Place NW

Olympia; WA 98502

Ref: BRANBARREZONE

To Whom lt May Concern:

We would respectfullv !¡kê to fejeçt thê rezon¡ng reguest for the Branbar,project. We have llved on

Crestwood Flaçe for over I years now and we love our neighborhood but the drfvlng cond¡t¡ons gett¡ng

to and from our home have always been difficult. The streets wlthln our neighborhood are very narrow,

in some places it ls dffficult to drive one car down the street at a time. ln most cases, if a car is coming

from one dlrectlon the other car has to walt before proceeding.

Now we retelve a notifìcation that a new zone has been requested to be build, which will have one wây

in and one way out though our'!narro\,v" neighborhood. Thls wll¡entâll logging and constructlon

equipment traveling down our l'lane streets for a couple of years, then thq additlon of a couple

hundred new familiestraveling down our streets.

As lf it,wasnlt difficult enough getting in and out of'Cooper Crest, you want to add more houses with no

other way of getting out ofthe area but onel No thank you!

We would agatn, respectfully dpclinç the Branbar Rezoning Project.

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or concerns.

Síncerely Yours,

2220 Crestwood Place NW

Olym¡iia, WA98502


